
( 

' \ 

FGSC 

From: "David D Perkins" <perklab@stanford.edu> 
To: "Alan Radford" <gen6ar@gps.leeds.ac.uk>; 
Cc: "fgsc@kuhub.cc.ukans.edu" <fgsc@fgsc.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2000 6:38 PM 
Subject: col-6 correction. 
Colleagues: 

I find that col-6, till now listed as a point mutant in IV, is inseparable 
from a reciprocal translocation. The compendium entry on p. 50 should be 
changed accordingly, and col-6 should be deleted from the list of LG IV 
loci on page 218. 

The mutant morphology is slow growing, small colonial, best~ as a 
heterokaryon with helper-1 (a m1 ad-38 cyh-1). Stocks a~eing sent to 
FGSC. It should be listed in Part VI A of the FGSC cat~log, and merely 
cross referenced in the single-mutant list. The correct design tion will 
be T(lll ;IV)S1302 col-6. 

David 

David D. Perkins 
Department of Biological Sciences 
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Stanford, CA 94305-5020 
TEL: (650) 723-2421 
FAX: (650) 723-6132 
E-mail: perklab@stanford.edu 
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